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MEMORANDUM

P.O. BOX 4100    FRISCO, COLORADO 80443 

TO: MAYOR AND TOWN COUNCIL

FROM: JEFF GOBLE, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR    

RE: CDOT GAP PROJECT – 2021 PROJECT PHASING PLAN

DATE: MARCH 9, 2021

Summary and Background: Town Council has requested an update from CDOT on the 
construction phasing of the 2021 SH9 Gap Project. This update has been requested so that 
Town Council and the public can get an understanding of the work to be done as well as to get 
an idea of the effects it will have on Town operations and the traveling public.

Approved By: 
Nancy Kerry, Town Manager
Bonnie Moinet, Finance Director
Jeff Goble, Public Works Director

Attachments: 
Attachment 1: CDOT Presentation


